Livermore Amador Valiley
TRANSIT AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT

October 13, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Re:  Request for Quotes (RFQ) - LAVTA LANDSCAPING SERVICES PROJECT
2022-09

This letter documents that the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority intends to award its
RFP #2022-09, LAVTA Landscaping Services Project to RMT Landscape Contractors, Inc. for
$355,500 for the initial three-year term of the contract. This was determined to be the lowest
quote of the quotes received.

We thank all bidders for the time and efforts involved in their proposal preparation and
appreciate their interest in doing business with the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority.

Sincerely,

poon Ghin

Tamara Edwards
Director of Finance
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